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Dear Parents/Carers
Year 2 - Trip to Eureka

As part of our Topic ‘Growth’ and the importance of health and hygiene, we have arranged a
trip to Eureka in Halifax on Tuesday 28" September 2021

The children will take part in a tour around the museum exploring interactive exhibits about
the human body. In addition, they will be taking part in a workshop and watching a show.

In order to cover the cost of the trip, a voluntary contribution of £10.00 is needed it to go
ahead.

If your child receives a school dinner, s/he will be provided with a packed lunch from school for
the Eureka trip. If your child has packed lunches, please send their packed lunch as normal but

in a named carrier bag but no glass bottles please!

We will leave school at 9 o’clock and be back before home-time. It is vital that pupils are in
school on time to ensure that they are not left behind.

Thank you

Miss Wood

I give permission for my child to attend the Eureka trip and I

enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00 to help cover costs.

Signed (parent/carer)
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